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Maths 
We have been learning about numbers up to 5 and how the whole number can be split up into parts. We 
have also been practicing our subitizing skills, with a particular focus on describing subitizing patterns for 
the number 4. 
 
English: 
We have read one of our favourite stories to date, ‘A Dark Tale’ by Ruth Brown. We turned out all the 
lights, and read the book by torch light. We were absolutely gripped by this thrilling tale. We learnt many 
new words to go with the book including, dreary, isolated, forlorn, terrified, and misty. We spent some 
time learning words and actions to go with the story and we then changed the story to make it our very 
own.  

Understanding the World and Outdoor 
Learning: 
 
We were visited by the police! We were so 
excited to learn about how to become a po-
lice officer, what jobs they do and what they 
carry when they are working. We even got to 
go in the back of a police van. The best part 
of the visit was when they turned the lights 
and sirens on. 

Reminders 
P.E: 
P.E will continue to take place every Tuesday afternoon. As of this week, children can come to school wearing their 
P.E. kits– they do not need to bring in their school uniform as they will stay in their P.E kits all day long.  
 
Homework and Reading Books 
Homework will be sent out every Wednesday. 
Reading Challenge (sharing books) will be changed every Tuesday and Friday. 
Phonics Stretch and Challenge books will be changed every Tuesday.  
In addition to this children will have access to their Little Wandle reading practice book on the Collins e-reader 
platform. This will be updated every Friday.  
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